
 

Victorian secretariat Phone (03) 9285 7197    Fax (02) 6293 7664   Email FedRedistribution-VIC@aec.gov.au 
 

Objection 155 

Chris Crawford 
1 page 

 

 

 



From: Chris Crawford
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Re Objection to redistribution proposal for Corangamite
Date: Monday, 30 April 2018 7:10:12 AM

Dear Sir/Madam,
I wish to formally object to the proposed redistribution of Corangamite. I am a current employer
of 30 staff, and have had a business in Colac for the last 20 years. We are part of the Geelong
community and infrastructure, and have no relevance to move with Warrnambool/Wannon.
I vehemently oppose any change, and wish to strongly suggest that the current boundaries
remain.
Yours Sincerely,
Chris Crawford
Director
E.H.Lascelles P/L
T/As The Union Club Hotel Colac




